SUBJECT: 

Client Tips eLtr from JO BECKER
Friends and Colleagues,

A long weekend is coming to a close far too quickly and, amazingly, another month has flown by.  In the interest of time I’m going to share a resource w/you this month that could keep many of you busy for quite some time…  Read on for more info!

“Happy Memorial Day” and thank you to all have served and those who have supported them!

Sincerely

Jo Becker, BA (former GRI)

503/493-6883 and JoByEmail@yahoo.com

NEWS YOU CAN USE:  

I have been writing marketing- and technology-related articles for Principal Broker Magazine (PB) since 2003.  Visit the publication’s site to view the May edition (pg 18), or other past editions
RESOURCE:

Many of us use one or more Microsoft office product daily (Word, Excel, Access, PowerPoint, Publisher, FrontPage, etc.), but did you know that the company offers an extensive website chocked full of tips, articles, and other resources?

Check out http://office.microsoft.com/en-us/officelive/FX102041311033.aspx for links to the following articles and much, much more:

· Tips for picking a great domain name

· 7 ways to improve your cash flow 

· How to get links to your site

· 5 reasons to have a Web presence now

· What to look for in Web site traffic reports

· 10 financial yardsticks for your business

Of course, Microsoft pushes it’s products and upgrades via the site, but there’s a wealth of info available to all whether your order or subscribe or not!  Happy reading, Jo

NOTE:  I, Jo Becker, am not engaged in rendering legal services, nor claim to be an expert on fair housing in the capacity in which you have engaged my services.  In performing this work, I am acting as a private individual and not as a representative of the Fair Housing Council of Oregon.

No part of the service provided should be regarded as legal advice or considered as a replacement for legal counsel.  Legal advice should be obtained from your own counsel in applying any fair housing principles, suggestions, or observations, as well as agency/representation and other legal matters.

To unsubscribe reply to this message with the word ‘unsubscribe” in the subject line.  Thank you

Jo Becker, 503/493-6883
